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17/01981/F   Pheasant Pluckers Inn
 
Dear Cherwell
                        I would like to object to this application.
  
It is unsurprising that a Pub that sporadically opens for a few hours a week, by appointment, to a limited number of customers, is struggling to show viability.
 It is impossible for The Community, or any potential buyers, to formulate a business plan, when the fixed sale price is £100k above the valuation, the trading accounts are withheld and viewings are deferred.
 
 In a recent, similar case, Cherwell have referred to;
             Saved Policy S29 which states that proposals that involve the loss of existing village services which serve the basic needs of the local community will not normally be permitted.
              Paragraph 28 of the NPPF which seeks to promote the retention and development of local services and facilities.
              Paragraph 70 which seeks to guard against the unnecessary loss of valued facilities and services.
 
 I trust the Planners to support the previous efforts of Cherwell's staff and Councillors.
 
 
Stephen Hopkins
Austin Grounds
Hook Norton Rd
Sibford Ferris
Banbury
Oxfordshire

